
From: Thomas Alexander <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/4/2014 3:54:45 PM
Subject: Re: Picture with Governor Haley

Thank you so much. 
Thomas

> On Mar 4, 2014, at 2:58 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
>
> I will text you at 3:30pm tomorrow when Governor Haley is ready for a picture.
>
> I will text you both.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
>
> Katherine Veldran
> Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> 803-767-7583
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